Re: Please tell me it is going to be okay.....

From Amanda Prose <aprose@wck.com>
To mattguertin<MattGuertin@protonmail.com>
CcC Megan Neumann<mneumann@wck.com>

Date Saturday, November 5th, 2022 at 7:37 PM

My initial review is simply that this relates to treadmill itself, and not to your already allowed claims
(e.g., system); and that is a more crude version of your treadmill apparatus so that we should still
be able to get you claims allowed to your treadmill assembly. | will take a closer look at this on
Monday and get back to you.

Best regards,

Amanda
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